Lands Tribunal Registry closed

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary:

The Judiciary today (October 23) announced that due to a power outage
at the Lands Tribunal, its registry and accounts office have been closed

until further notice.

For enquiries, please call the hotline below (Monday to Friday from
8.45am to 1lpm and from 2pm to 5.30pm).

Lands Tribunal: 2771 3034


http://www.government-world.com/lands-tribunal-registry-closed/

